
THE 615

 WWW.IAMSOUTHCENTRAL.ORG

Family we are rolling into the
end of the first quarter of the
year! We have had such an
amazing 3 months. We are
ecstatic to see what else the
Lord has in store. 

Just wanted to take a moment
to share some things with you. 3
vs 3 Basketball signups are still
active. We want as many people
as possible to have the
opportunity to participate.
Please scan the QR Code
located in the announcements
section to signup. We are also
still in the need of coaches. If
you are willing to be point of
contact, or sponser a team
please contact
sccsdacfl@gmail.com for
information. 

International Camporee is
happening! August 5-11, 2024
our pathfinders will be in
Gillette, Wyoming. Stay tuned
for registration and more!

DATES TO REMEBER
March 18
Central AL Federation
Meeting

March 18
Pastor Agramonte
worships Albertville
Spanish

Upcoming
Central MS Youth
Federation
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Camp Thunderbird is swiftly 
 approaching! Youth ages 7-17
come and get ready to have a
life changing experience.
Registration, pricing and parent
information will be released
later on this month. If you have
any question you may contact
me at (615) 226-6500 ext.138 or
at bstewart@scc-sda.org. If you
cannot reach me you may also
contact J. Ciera Lewis at (615)
226-6500 ext.137 or at
jclewis@scc-sda.org

We want to hear from you! Your
input /feedback helps us build
our strengths and improve our
weaknesses. If you have any
questions, comments or
concerns you may email us at
youth@scc-sda.org
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